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ANNOUNCEMENTS - 1/12/16

Adopt a Rehearsal: This week’s rehearsal adopted by the Tenor section. Late entry:
Next week’s rehearsal adopted by the First Alto section! — Thanks! (February 18 is
adopted by Richmond Community Theater; April 19 by Moore Philharmonic — there are
plenty of rehearsals left to adopt).

Don’t forget to pencil in Saturday, January 23" when we have our “retreat” from 9:00
AM to 1 PM — extra fun rehearsal with light refreshments.

Etalia April/May; another 50/50 at the Spring concert. We are still checking on other
restaurants for similar opportunities.

Tee shirts — New members (or returning members who didn’t get one last semester)
sign the sing-up sheet next week. If we have nearly 20, we can order more (at $13.00
each.)

More new members! Welcome all. If you have any questions re membership contact
your section leader (listed in the Member’s Handbook) or Stephen at
stephengourley@my.unt.edu . If you still plan to audit us, do not take your music home
until you have decided and paid dues.

If you have not yet turned in your Christmas music, please do so ASAP;
erasing/returning/refiling by the Music Library Committee will take place January 21.



